
Corrigendum 

Reference is invited to our Public Notification published on ongcindia.com and 

reports.ongc.co.in wherein the date of written test for non-executives for Delhi and 

Dehradun was communicated. 

Inadvertently the written test date was mentioned as 23.08.2017 instead of 23.07.2017.  

It is reiterated that the said date may be read as 23.07.2017 only. 

 


